
Ladies Auxiliary 
Knights of Columbus Council #10362 
Transfiguration Catholic Church 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Please accept my sincere thanks for the gift of the prayer cloth which I received prior to my surgery.  

As I am a retired veteran of the United States Army, the military motif was greatly appreciated.  Your 

love and prayer blessings brought much peace and comfort to me. 

 

My surgery was a success and I am healing now in no small part due to your healing gift. 

 

Sincerely, 

R.D.D. 

Kennesaw, GA 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ladies, 

 My mother-in-law received one of your beautiful prayer blankets today.  

Everything about it is just perfect!  She loved the blanket, the thoughtful letter, 

the book of prayers and the medal.  I wish you could have seen her face and heard 

her reading the prayers to all of us! 

 While I know this precious gift is such a comfort to so many people that are 

hurting, I want you to know what a blessing it is to all the caregivers and family as 

well! 

 It felt like a big hug for all of us and we can feel all of your prayers! 

 Thank you, from the bottom or our hearts, for this sweet ministry!  You are 

the active body of Christ and we are filled with gratitude! 

  

Much Love to You! 

 J. L. and Family 

 Houston, TX 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ladies Auxiliary, Knights of Columbus Council #10362 

Transfiguration Catholic Church 

 

Dear Ladies Auxiliary, 

 

I want to offer my warmest and most sincere thank you for the gift of the healing blanket and booklet of prayers.  I 

cannot convey to you the comfort and peace it brought to me during my recent surgery and recovery.  I assure you 

that your thoughts and prayers most certainly helped me get through a rather painful time. 

 

My gratitude, thoughts and prayers are also with you and the wonderful work you do for those of us in the parish 

community. 

 

Peace, 

D.F. 

Marietta, GA 

 

 

 

Thank you for the soft blanket and white kitty.  I’m 1 year old now.  I’ve had 2 

open heart surgeries and need oxygen all the time.  I’m now up to 16 lbs.! 

 

Mommy says your prayers are always needed and appreciated. 

 

Love, 

E.C. 

 

 

 

Dear Ladies Auxiliary 

Knights of Columbus Council #10362 

 

I appreciate so much your kindness and thoughtfulness in sending me the most beautiful lap robe.  I am 

going to take it to my chemo and radiation appointments and ask them to put it over my legs so that 

others will enjoy seeing it, plus it will give me confidence to endure the treatments. 

 

I have been reading the “Prayers for Your Healing” and that also will be going with me, along with some 

healing tapes.  You give hope to me and I’m sure to many others as well.  Thank you for your gifts and 

thoughts and prayers which I’m certain will help. 

 

All My Love, 

P. F. W. 

Flat Rock, North Carolina 


